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Subject: Legislative council general purpose standing committee number 4 inquiry into pacific
highway upgrade

May | take this opportunity to share my concerns that the proposal for a highway upgrade be adherant to a
utilitarian principle of minimising damage to the least number of people.

While all the options within the study zone look terrible to me,there are some routes which will carve through
more heavily populated and also more intensely farmed areas.

Also, for safety and enviromental reasons we should be separating heavy through freight from other traffic.
Finally ,it seems a tragedy, that this beautiful area with stunning rural and ocean views could become home to
a six lane highway

Thanking you,

Christine Bain ST
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